
 
FCSSAA Conference Notes 

 November 13-15, 2024 

If you have any questions about the 2024 FCSSAA conference, please email coordinator@fcssaa.org.  
 

 
 

Auction, Entertainment, Subsidy 
 

Taking a Break from the Auction 
As we’ve announced, on Thursday evening, November 14, 
we will take in the entertaining stylings of the Jubilations 
Dinner theatre at West Edmonton Mall (Phase 1).  

 
This change means we won’t be in a dedicated space that is necessary to facilitate the 
silent auction that evening. We sincerely appreciate the enthusiasm and excitement 
from the programs that have participated in providing items, and likewise bidding on 
them, in past years. 
 
If you would like to donate an item to be used as a door prize, feel free to bring it to the 
conference. 
 
Jubilations Tickets 
We hope you will take advantage of the opportunity to pivot into Jubilations with us on 
Thursday evening for dinner and the show Greased. The full conference registration fee 
will have the cost of your Jubilations ticket included. There will be a limited number of 
additional tickets available to purchase. 
 
To ensure you secure your spot for Jubilations, please register by October 14, 2024. 
Space is limited and we don’t want anyone to miss out. 
 
For those who are not interested in attending Jubilations, there will be an option to 
purchase the conference registration only. 
 
Conference Host Duties 
Another pivot this year comes in the conference hosting duties. Longtime CISN Country 
103.9 host, Chris Sheetz, who retired from radio earlier this year will join us to host the 
Wednesday afternoon and Friday morning sessions. We are delighted to have Chris join 
us this year. 
 
Thank you to Fred Keating 
As we welcome Chris, we would like to thank Fred Keating for his 15 years of keeping us 
on time and on track at our conferences. We are very appreciative of his wit, poems, 
and his presence and we wish him all the best in his retirement.  
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Conference Subsidy 
The online conference subsidy application for the 2024 FCSSAA It’s Okay to Pivot-The 
Power of Change is available here: https://harlowagency.swoogo.com/FCSSAA-
SubsidyApplication_2024.  
 
Please note: applications will only be accepted from FCSS programs with populations of 
20,000 or less. Applications must be submitted by Friday, September 30, 2024. 
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Colleen Burton Ochocki 
at coordinator@fcssaa.org 
  
Hotel Reminders 
Should you need to cancel your room, cancellations must be made by October 15, 
2024, or you will be charged for one night’s stay (per room). 
 
 
Registration is OPEN! 

 
PIVOT OVER TO THE REGISTRATION SITE BY CLICKING THIS LINK! 
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